
FREE LIVE ONLINE INFORMATION SESSION FOR Newton Moore 
Senior High School STUDENTS AND SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE IN 

2019 

 
Please note, this is our final LIVE Online information session before the Scholarship and Early 
Bird Discount deadline which is 31st March. 
 
Student Exchange Australia New Zealand is a not-for-profit organisation that is registered with all 
state and territory Departments of Education around Australia and with the Ministry of Education in 
NZ. We are the first and only secondary exchange organisation in Australia and New Zealand to be 
certified to ISO 9001 (Quality Management System) and we ensure the highest standards of care and 
support to our participants.  
 
We are hosting a special FREE Live Online Sessions for students and their families on Wednesday, 
27th March at 5.30pm (AEST) / 7.30pm (NZT). 
 
The LIVE Online session gives students and families the opportunity to learn more about becoming 
an exchange student and the various scholarship options that are available in 2019.  
 
Students can find out more about our exchange programs to over 25 countries, listen to former 
exchange students share their experience and learn about our scholarships and discounts on offer in 
2019. Please note that the deadline for Scholarship and Early Bird Discount applications is 31st 
March for programs departing between October 2019 - March 2020. 
 
Please be aware that we now offer 14 partial scholarships each year for semester and year 
applicants. See our website for more information. 
   

"You come back a different person, with so much more confidence & you feel that you can conquer 
the world"  Jessica, Semester Program to Italy 

We would appreciate if you could please mention our upcoming information session in your 
newsletter.  You can copy the below text. 
   

FREE LIVE ONLINE INFORMATION 
SESSION FOR WEST AUSTRALIAN 

STUDENTS & FAMILIES 

Hear from our very experienced, Senior staff, find out 
more about discounts and scholarships available and ask 

questions. 
 

Wednesday, 27th March at 5.30pm (AEST) / 
7.30pm (NZT) 

 
Register now 

 
Visit www.studentexchange.org.nz 

or call 0800 440 079 for more information 
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